
Hiep Nguyen 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Subject: 

Good morning Richard Carroll, 

Hiep Nguyen on behalf of Records Clerk 
Tuesday, May 28, 2024 8:36 AM 
'Richard Carroll ' 
RE: Duke Energy rate increase 

CORRESPONDENCE 
5/28/2024 
DOCUMENT NO. 04206-2024 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20240025, and forwarding them to 
the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 

Thank you, 

'itlep .Njwy~ 
Commiss i on Deputy Cl e rk II 
Fl o rida Public Service Commi ss i on 
2540 Shumard Oa k Boul evard 
Ta l l ahassee , FL 32399 
Phone : (850 ) 413 - 6746 

From: Richard Carroll <dadspool@aol.com> 
Sent: Saturday, May 25, 2024 10:56 AM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Duke Energy rate increase 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking links, 
especially from unknown senders. 

Please think of the customers when you consider this newest rate increase for Duke Energy. With the rate of inflation for 
all and the increase of population ( new customers for Duke and increase revenue) this increase doesn't make any sense. 
Thanks for your consideration ! ! ! ! ! 

Sent from Mail for Windows 
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